
From: Droop, Kelly M/ANV  
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2019 6:13 PM 
To: House Resources <House.Resources@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Support for SJR7 
 
Please support this.  Our state economy is dependent on the jobs that natural resource development 
brings and the development already accomplished in the Arctic has been performed with excellent 
stewardship for the environment.  Resource development is and can be done responsibly. 
 
Thank you 
 
Kelly Droop 
Lifelong Alaskan raising my family here! 
 


